
 
 

 

April  2025 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 
 
As part of the Transition year Career’s programme we are planning a career trip on 
Thursday 1st May 2025 from 1.15 to 3.30pm. This trip will give your daughter the 
opportunity to visit Trinity College Dublin in order to assist her with her career planning and 
research. The trip will include learning about the available courses, talks about student life 
and a campus tour of the TCD 
 
Students will meet at the Campanile (Bell Tower) in Trinity’s Front Square at 1.15 on 
Thursday 1st May. 

 
Details about TCD courses can be found below 
https://www.tcd.ie/cao/  

 
Students will attend classes in school until 11.45 and will then make their own way to TCD 
to meet at 1.15. The presentation and tour of TCD will finish at approximately 3.30 
Please note that students must make their own way to and from the TCD. Students should 
wear the school uniform and bring a coat.  
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact us. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lesley Porter.     Fionnuala Bannan 
Guidance Counsellor.    Guidance Counsellor. 
           

https://www.tcd.ie/cao/

